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Dear State Water Resources Control Board, 

How incredible it must be for you to sit in a position, at this moment in time, capable of
making a decision that is going to MAKE HISTORY! You are too well aware of the
BENEFITS TO NATURE for me to even discuss them. You also know that ALL
STAKEHOLDERS AGREE that dam removal is required. SIEZE THIS MOMENT! Show the
world that California knows how to make the hard decisions and LEAD THE WORLD by
removing the Klamath dams. When you do, the WORLD WILL FOLLOW!

So proud to be witness to this moment,

Marc Umeda

Marc Umeda

Claremont
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